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NOTE VERBALE

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in Budapest presents its
compliments to the Office of the President of the Republic and has the honour to
convey following message from H.M. King Willem Alexander.

Quote

His Excellency Mr Janos Ader
President of the Republic of Hungary
BUDAPEST

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your re-election as President of the
Republic of Hungary.

Ilook forward to our continued cooperation and wish you wisdom and success in all
the important tasks that lie ahead.

Willem-Alexander R.

Unquote

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in Budapest avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the President of the Republic, the assurances of
its highest consideration.

Budapest, 8 May 2017
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